Sandra T Davis

From: Michael K Mixen

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 1:14 PM
To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: FW:/[EXTERNAL] Uptown Facade Board

Per your request.

From: Jud Richardson <jud@fountaincitycoffee.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 12:45 PM

To: Wayne Bond <wsb0075@gmail.com>; Michael K Mixen <Mixen.Michael@columbusga.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Uptown Facade Board

It is with regret that | submit my resignation from the Uptown Fagade Board effective immediately. An increase in the workload of my business
no longer affords the flexibility to attend meetings during the afternoon.

It has been an honor serving the City of Columbus on this board. | wish you all the best.
Kind regards,
Jud Richardson

Fountain City Coffee - The Bakeshop




